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To,         Date: 13th December 2023 

BSE Limited 

Kruti shah 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

Tel No. 022-2272 2039 

Scrip Code: 539436 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

BSE Reference No: L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 / 469 dated 12th December 2023 

Sub: Reply to the clarification sought on Increase in Volume of shares of Coffee Day Enterprises 

Limited 

With reference to your letter /clarification sought on Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) 2015.  We hereby 

inform/confirm you that to the best of our knowledge that we do not have any  events, information 

etc that have a bearing on the operation/performance of the company or any other  price sensitive 

information. 

Therefore, the increase in volume of shares of the Company is purely due to market conditions and 

absolutely market driven and the Management of the Company is in no way connected with any 

such movement in increase in volume. 

This is for your kind perusal. Kindly take the same on record. 

Yours Truly, 

 

For Coffee Day Enterprises Limited 

 
 
Sadananda Poojary 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
M. No.: F5223 
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